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This is a monthly publication for county 

commissioners and their staff, Associate 

members and other interested parties. 

Plans are coming together for the 2010 Annual Meet-

ing of the County Commissioners’ Association of 

WSV.  This year’s theme will be “Get in the 

Game!”  The dates for the meeting are August 1-3, 

2010, Stonewall Resort, Lewis County, WV.  The 

CCA Board will meet on Saturday, July 31, 2010 at 

4:00 p.m.  The Educational Training Series will be held on Sunday, Au-

gust 1, 2010 at 1:00 p.m.  Registration will begin at 11:00 a.m. The Sun-

day Training will consist of 7 roundtable discussions, each attendee can 

pick three to attend.    

 

Sunday evening at 5:30 p.m. there will be buses leaving 

the Resort for a tour of the Trans Allegheny Lunatic 

Asylum followed by Dinner at Lamberts’ Winery.  This 

is sure to be a lot of fun for all!  Be sure to wear your 

walking shoes! 

 

The Auditor’s In-Service Training Seminar will start on 

Monday at 8:30 a.m. through Tuesday at 12:00 noon.  

There will be a variety of topics covered and the meetings 

are sure to be informative.  Our CCAWV Annual Busi-

ness Meeting will be held Monday at 10:15 a.m.   

 

On Monday night we will be having a “Get in the Game!” Theme Dinner 

& Dance.  So put your team jersey on and show a little team spirit!   

CCAWV Annual Meeting 
August 1-3, 2010 
Stonewall Resort 

CCA Preparing for 2010 Annual  
Meeting at Stonewall Resort... 

Don’t forget to “Show Case Your County!”  We will 

again this year, be giving out Door Prizes at the “Get in 

the Game!” Dinner/Dance.  We are asking each county 

and vendor to donate at least one door prize, the more the 

merrier.  Please don’t forget.  Be sure to attach your 

commission’s name or business card to your gift so that the receiver will 

know where it came from.  Commissioners will have the chance to share 

something positive about their county and we’ll have a great time!!! 


